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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS 
BY DEPUTY T.M. PITMAN OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 21st FEBRUARY 2012 
 

Question 
 
Will the Minister inform members whether he is planning to publish the following 
documents and, if so, provide members with the target date for publication in each case – 
 
i) the statement made to the Wiltshire Police by the former Chief Officer of Police 

in relation to the handling of the historic abuse enquiry (Operation Haven); 
 
ii) the report by Matt Tapp Associates; 
 
iii) the letter from the then Deputy Chief Officer of Police to the then Chief Executive 

in November 2008; 
 
iv) the “Interim Report” of the Metropolitan Police into the review of the historic 

abuse enquiry which arrived in Jersey on 10th November 2008? 
 
 
Answer 
 
 

i) Yes, if possible within 3 months, but subject to substantial redaction in accordance with 
specialist advice on the law of libel as well as normal redaction practice. 
 

ii)  No, the Chief Minister is dealing with this. 
 

iii)  No. 
 

iv) No. 
 


